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LUNT ROMAN FORT - YEAR 4 VISIT  

28th November 2018 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to take Year 4 on a visit to Lunt Roman Fort near Coventry on Wednesday 28

th
 November, 

leaving school by coach at 9.15am and returning before the end of school at 3.30 pm. 
 
This is in connection with our school topic on the Romans and it will be an excellent way to enrich the quality 
of learning.  Through a unique experience the children will gain insights into Roman military life in England in 
the 1

st
 Century AD. 

  
I am sure that the children will derive great benefit and enjoyment from taking part in this activity. 
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch and drink, and an overcoat in case of wet/cold weather.  The cost 
of the trip is £14.00 per pupil, which covers all transport, tuition and activities.  Payment should be made via 
Parentpay or cash/cheque to the school office.  If you have any queries or concerns please see the school 
office in the first instance. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr S Moss 
Year 4 Class Teacher 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

Healthy 

Schools 

Award 

 


